
 

 
4th January 2017 
 
Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers, 
 
RE: Year 6 Home Learning Terms 3 and 4 
 
As I am sure you are aware, the children will be sitting their end of Key Stage 2 
assessments in May 2017.  
 
With this in mind, we would like to give the children the best opportunity to be 
successful and feel that it would be beneficial for the children to undertake some 
traditional maths and SPAG (Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar) style home learning 
during terms 3 and 4.  
 
As we are aware that the current home learning gives the children the opportunity to 
explore their topic, and often captivates their interests, we are mindful that we don’t 
want the children to lose this style of home learning either. Therefore, we are 
proposing that we will alternate weekly between giving the children a topic based 
challenge and giving a maths/SPAG based task. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

G. Holliday Z. Lang 
 
Miss Holliday and Mrs Lang 
Year 6 Teachers 


